
 

 

              7th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 YEAR 7 SUMMER PARTY 15TH JULY 2022 
 

 
We are happy to announce that after a very positive year we will be holding a summer party for Year 
7 to celebrate all their many successes. The party will take place directly after school so students are 
welcome to stay after the school day. However, if they do chose to go home and get changed, the last 
admittance will be at 4pm. Students are welcome to wear their own clothes to the party, but they are 
not allowed to bring their mobile phones. The party will finish at 5:30pm sharp. We ask that if you are 
not giving permission for your child to go home on their own, you arrive in good time to collect them. 
We will be asking for a £2 donation per ticket with proceeds being donated to the Catholic Children’s 
Society.  
 
Thank you for all of your support throughout the course of the academic year. Your child’s progress 
and willingness to be their best at our school has been exceptional.  
 
May God bless you and your family. 
  

       
 
Mr T Edwards 
Head of Year 7 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP: YEAR 7 SUMMER PARTY - PLEASE RETURN TO HEAD OF YEAR 
 
====================================================== 
My child will be attending the YEAR 7 SUMMER PARTY  
 
I give permission for my child to go home on their own YES/NO (please circle one) 
 
Student Name:…………………………………………… Form:…………………………….. 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name:……………………………………Parent/Carer Signature:………………...….. 
 
 
Date:………………………………… 


